
   
 

 

We visited Castle 
Howard 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 
 

As of today, 90% of ParentPay accounts have been  
  activated – so thank you for your support and cooperation. 

 
For those who have not activated their account, please can you ensure that you login to 
ParentPay and sign up as a matter of urgency.  We need ALL parents to activate their account, 
even those receiving Free School Meals to ensure you receive the full benefits of the system.     
Thank you! 

  
Welburn Hall Weekly 
 

Friday 24 November 2023 
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School dinner arrears 
 

We are currently owed £93.00 for unpaid 
school meals. We would very much 
appreciate it if you could check your 
account and make sure it is in credit. 

 

Thank you for your understanding 

Hello and welcome to our weekly Newsletter………… 

Autumn 2 –  
Food Tech Contributions 
 

Payments can now be made towards  
Autumn 2 Food Tech. 
 

So, if you are able to contribute, please do so 
via ParentPay.  Thank you  

https://app.parentpay.com/public/client/security/v2/#/login


   
 

 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

Eyes down for a fun evening of…. 

Please join us on Wednesday 29 November for a super, 

chocolatey time 
 

It all kicks off with an optional Supper at 6pm: 
 
Soup & bread (vegetarian or chicken) - £1           Hot dog & onions - £1 

Tea/coffee £1                                                    Squash 50p 
 

For those not having supper, it's eyes down at 7pm - £1 for strip of bingo or £6 for a 

book for the night. 

There'll be a cake stall and raffle - with lots of 

great choccie prizes! 
 

We hope you can come along. 

Please email admin@welburn-hall.n-yorks.sch.uk 

to let us know numbers for supper. 

Parents/carers, plus extended family and friends are all welcome. 
Arranged by our HSA. 

The Great Escape 
 

Formal KS5 went to an escape room in York to practice their teamwork and problem-solving skills! 

They had just 60 
minutes to escape, with 
many challenges along 
the way. Much fun was 

had by all! 
 

One team made it out 
with only 6 minutes to 

spare. 

The class was split between one of two themed escape rooms. 
One was a wizarding theme and the other Alice in Wonderland. 

mailto:admin@welburn-hall.n-yorks.sch.uk


   
 

 

 
 
 
  

Healthy Eating 
 
Formal KS5 are having sessions about healthy lifestyles by our 
School Nurse Support Worker.  
 
This week they talked all about portion sizes. The students were 
quizzed on recommended portion sizes during a practical 
activity.  
 
Next week they are going to be looking at food labels to find out 
more about what we eat. 

Mrs Scullion’s phonics group 
really are a hard-working 
bunch.  
 
They have been working on 
words that have the 'special 
friend' I - c and reading the 
book, Chips. As well as enjoying 
having lots of stories read to 
them.  
 
They deserve a mention 
because they persevere and 
produce excellent work. They 
act as role models for other 
students who come into class 
and Mrs Scullion is extremely 
proud of them! 



   
 

 

 
 
  

Frog Pizza! 
 
In food tech this week, Nurture 1 had fun 
making frog-themed pizzas.  
 
The class enjoyed adding green food 
colouring to the dough and sampling the 
finished product. They were delicious! 

Established in 2020, Shine 21, is a charity 
dedicated to supporting York and North 
Yorkshire families with children who have 
Down’s Syndrome.  
 
They look at providing information and 
emotional support to parents with activities 
such as: 
 

• Speech and language development 

sessions 

• Stay and play sessions 

• Training on such things as Makaton 

• Advice on financial benefits 

• Resource library and signposting 

• Raising general awareness of Down’s 

Syndrome to ensure professionals 

have up-to-date facts 

See their website:www.shine21.org/about 



   
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

Our College students have been busy making lots of 
Christmassy things during their Tuesday afternoon 
Enterprise sessions. And this stall at the Beadlam 
Grange Christmas Fair is the result of all their hard 
work. 
 

As well as making the wares to sell, they helped set up 
our stall and are busy manning it over the next few 
days. 
 

Why not drop in to say hello - if you can 😊 



   
 

 

 
 
 

Via their Local Community Fund, 
Co-op members have donated a 
fantastic £3634.92 to the Welburn 
Hall, Home School Association 
(HSA). Our Headteacher, 
Marianne Best, HSA Leader, 
Evette and pupil Jack, all visited 
our local Co-op in Kirkbymoorside 
to thank Co-op members for their 
amazing support.  

Welburn Hall School Christmas Lunch 
Wednesday 20 December 2023 
 
The kitchen has asked us to let everyone know that the school 
Christmas lunch is on Wednesday 20 December. 
 
Any student who doesn’t usually have school dinners, but 
wants to have Christmas lunch should please let us know by 
Wednesday 6 December at the latest.  
 
Our Cook, Lesley, needs this time to place the food order. 
Parents/carers can either email the class teacher or 
Admin@welburn-hall.n-yorks.sch.uk 
 
Thank you  

Raffle Prizes in aid of College Residential 
 
If parents/carers have any potential raffle prizes, can we ask that they please send them into 
school. 
 
Some students from Miss Marr’s Class will be manning a raffle stall in Morrison’s supermarket at 
the end of the month, to raise money for their College residential trip. 
 
Please mark for Miss Marr’s class. 
 

Many thanks for your continued support. 

school photographs are going home today – look in book bags for your proofs 
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